
From: Information Management Team
To:
Subject: RE: Official Information request - Procurement Plan for Rubbish and Recycling Tender
Date: Thursday, 5 August 2021 10:01:00 AM

Tēnā koe 

We refer to your information request dated 25 July 2021.

The document you refer to has been published online, see page 403 in the link below.

http://iportal huttcity.govt nz/Record/ReadOnly?Query=containerex:
[uri:5414860]&Tab=31&Uri=5684052&Page=0

To answer your question on peer review or other assurance, there is information in the information in the link
regarding this. The document was produced by Morrison Low, the consultants engaged to advise Council on the
procurement for the kerbside collection service. It was reviewed and approved by the senior manager in charge
of the work.

Nāku noa, nā
Hutt City Council

-----Original Message-----
From:  [mailto:fyi-request-16182-add4404b@requests.fyi.org nz]
Sent: Sunday, 25 July 2021 8:48 AM
To: OIA/LGOIMA requests at Hutt City Council
Subject: Official Information request - Procurement Plan for Rubbish and Recycling Tender

Dear Hutt City Council,

I request a copy of the Procurement Plan for the tender of the kerbside rubbish and recycling collection services
commencing 1 July 2021. For clarity, this includes all appendices, attachments, cover sheets and other
components of the overall plan.

I also request the results of any peer review or other assurance on the Procurement Plan documentation before
approval.

Yours faithfully,

-------------------------------------------------------------------

This is an Official Information request made via the FYI website.

Please use this email address for all replies to this request:
fyi-request-16182-add4404b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Is Contact@huttcity.govt.nz the wrong address for Official Information requests to Hutt City Council? If so,
please contact us using this form:
https://fyi.org.nz/change_request/new?body=hutt_city_council

Disclaimer: This message and any reply that you make will be published on the internet. Our privacy and
copyright policies:
https://fyi.org.nz/help/officers

If you find this service useful as an Official Information officer, please ask your web manager to link to us from
your organisation's OIA or LGOIMA page.




